
 Well, there are some very 

exciting things happening that I 

need to make you aware of. Unless 

the Lord prevents it, we will be 

moving down into Mexico in the 

last weeks of March. Many things 

are beginning to fall into place to 

make the move possible; in fact this 

past week we were able to secure a 

home to rent . Praise the Lord! 

 

 These next two months are 

going to be quite busy with all the 

packing and getting rid of most of 

our household goods here, finishing 

out the rest of our scheduled meet-

ings, and saying our goodbyes to 

friends and family members before 

we go. At times I thought that we’d 

never see the day to make the move 

come, but now that it is in sight 

there doesn’t seem to be enough 

time in a day to do all that needs to 

be done. 

 

 Although some very big 

things like minimum support, hous-

ing arrangements, etc. have fallen 

into place for us, there are still 

many small details yet to be worked 

out. We would greatly appreciate 

your prayers for these specific 

things: 

 

Visas– Mexico will give us visas 

for at least 30 days or as much as 6 

months. 6 month visas would be a 

great  blessing by cutting back on 

the number of trips to the border. 

 

Travel– Although the Mexican gov-

ernment seems to be cracking down 

on the cartels, the journey into 

Mexico can still be very dangerous. 

 

Appliances & Furnishing– Now 

that we have a home to go to we 

will have to completely furnish it 

upon arrival. Carrying furniture is 

not very cost effective due to fuel 

prices and nearly 20% tariff for im-

porting it into Mexico. 

 

Language– If I understand the 

schedule correctly we will be able 

to start language school after the 

Summer break ends. Please, pray 

that we will be able to quickly grasp 

the culture and language. 

 

Permanent Residency– The next big 

step in this process will be to get 

Permanent Residency papers in 

Mexico. Having residency would 

allow us to own vehicles and prop-

erty in Mexico as well as eliminate 

our need to go to the border to re-

new visas. The process to obtain 

residency isn’t usually smooth or 

inexpensive. Please, pray that the 

Lord will move it along in a more 

timely fashion. 

 

 Once again I would like to 

thank you for all that you have done 

to aid us on this journey.  

 

  In His Service, 

  Fred Daniel, III 

 

January 2013 

  

Praises:  

 

 

 We are thankful for 

the safe delivery of 

Isabella Josephine! 

 

 

 We praise God for 

providing a home for 

us in Mexico at about 

half the normal price. 

 

 We also are very 

grateful for all those 

that have helped us 

with funds for mov-

ing. 
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